
 

May 28, 2015 
 
 
Myrna Cedars 
West Orange-Cove CISD 
902 W. Park Avenue 
Orange, TX  77631-1107 
 
RE: Property, Liability, and Auto Proposal  
 
Dear Ms. Cedars: 
 
We have received your request for a proposal for Property, Liability, and Auto coverage for West 
Orange-Cove CISD and would like to thank you for your interest in the TASB Risk Management 
Fund.  
 
Our commitment is to provide only the best possible coverage at the most competitive price.  We 
occasionally find that, due to the particular needs of the school district, we are unable to provide the 
requested coverage and the district is better served by other coverage providers. Such is the case with 
West Orange-Cove CISD’s request for a proposal. 
 
If you have any questions, I may be reached at 800-482-7276, ext. 3507. 
 
Thank You,  

 
 
Michelle Jennings 
Assistant Division Director of Underwriting  
Risk Management Services 
Texas Association of School Boards, Inc. 
 
MJ/th 
 
cc: Rosa Brown 
 Sr. Risk Management Consultant 
 Risk Management Services 
 Texas Association of School Boards, Inc. 
 


